
  

Hello Parents and children, 

This year has seen many challenges, but the 

children were still able to participate in 

some enjoyable activities. 

We had National Reconciliation Week, 

where we recognised our indigenous and 

other members of the community. 

We also had science week, where the kids 

enjoyed making lemon volcanoes, and we 

discussed our Solar system. We also planted 

herbs from seed and watched them grow. 

Regards, Saskia and team.  

Camp Australia ran a Four Square 

competition, and all schools were invited to 

participate. 

After running our in house competition, 

Raneth was our service finalist. 

We held our Talent Show, with some 

excellent Dance, Karaoke, and Puppet 

shows. 

Our winner was Layla, who sang beautifully. 

Children have been participating in Yoga 

exercise, and mandela art and craft. 

Oatlands Primary School 

We are organising cooking classes for the children, where they will be able to select recipes from the 

 Camp Australia Cookbook, and enjoy the results from their efforts.  

Of course, we will again be running the Rocketeers program throughout the school holidays, 



 


